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10th December 2024 
 
To all participants who helped TestCard  
 
We attach a copy of the report issued by TestCard following their visit to the event in 
Warwick on the 21st November.  
 
We would like to add our thanks to theirs for you taking the time to help in this exciting new 
development. A lot of you waited very patiently in true British style. Nobody queues like the 
British!  
 
We currently use slightly different cut off criteria for our results; 2 for 40-year-olds, 3 for 50-
year-olds, 4 at 60 and 5 at 70. These are in accordance with the age-related ages used by 
NICE and several NHS Hospitals and we know from discussions with the team at TestCard 
that this is an area they have under review.  
 
In the meantime, however, we can confirm that their initial findings are very much in line 
with those shown by the full laboratory analysis results you received.  
 
Our results for the same 112 of you who took part match with Testcard’s results.  
 
We are delighted to be able to tell you that TestCard will be attending the Event on the 16th 
of January at the Nelson to further "hone" the operation and their techniques to hopefully 
be able to move things further forward.  
 
This time there will be a team of seven of them to make it work more quickly and smoothly. 
Please therefore tell your friends if they are thinking of having a PSA Test January would be 
the perfect time!  
 
Again, a big thank you from us. The rapid progress they are making would not have been 
possible without you. 
 
The Team at GFCT 
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